SAULT AREA HIGH SCHOOL 
AND
CAREER CENTER
Monday, September 16, 2013

PLEDGE

Student Council Meeting:  There will be a student council meeting on Tuesday September 17th at 3:00 in Mrs. Dale's room 230.  It is not too late to join!  See you then.
WOW:   Wow will hold its first organizational meeting in the high school conference room today at 3:05.
SCAT:  Sault Competitive Aquatic Team or SCAT is welcoming new swimmers today through Thursday, beginning at 5:30 nightly.  There are special rates for high school swimmers post and pre-season.  Hope to see you there!! 

Class Rings:  There will be a Sophomore class ring meeting today at 9:00 a.m. that will last approximately 30 minutes.  As always, please report to your second hour class for attendance and you will be called out to the Strahl via the PA.  Ring orders will be taken on September 25th during all three lunches and after school from 3:00 – 6:00, and again during all lunches on September 26th.

Red Cross Blood Drive:  On Friday, October 11 there will be a blood drive in the library from 8:30 – 2:00.  If you would like to sign up or are a senior interested in the Red Cross Honor Cord Program please see Mrs. Lehocky or Jessica Parmer.  Come save a life and give blood on October 11th. 

College Visits:  Several college visits will take place in the library during the next two weeks.  If you are a junior or senior, please pick up a pass from Mrs. Pink in the Guidance Office prior to attending for any or all visits.  The schedule is as follows:
 
September 20th      Grand Valley @ 9:00 a.m.
                              Saginaw Valley @ 10:00 a.m.
                              University of Michigan @ 2:00 p.m.

September 24th    Michigan Tech @ 9:00 a.m.
September 26th     Western Michigan @ 1:00 p.m.
September 27th    Central Michigan @ 9:00 a.m.
                             U of M Flint @ 10:00 a.m.

School Pictures: School pictures will be taken on Thursday, September 19th.  All students must have their picture taken to obtain a High School I.D. card.  



[bookmark: _GoBack]STEYC:  The Sault Tribe Environmental Department would like to invite all high school students to participate in the Sault Tribe Environmental Youth Corps Program (STEYC). STEYC aims to teach students the importance of conservation and the environment by engaging in outdoor activities, and mock debates. Opportunities will arise for participants to travel to different campuses and different environmental attractions within the state and surrounding areas. Join STEYC and help the environment and local community! Sign up sheet is in the main office.

Driver's Education:  The first Segment II Driver Education class will begin tomorrow.  It will be held on September 17, 18 and 19th in room 255 from 3:15 to 5:15.   In order to attend, you must have your Segment I certificate with you and have had it for 90 days and have driven for a minimum of 30 hours.  Attendance is mandatory.  There is no sign up.  It is a walk in class for the first 36 students in the room.

Lunch:    Chicken Patty on a Whole Grain Bun, Whole Grain Pizza, Specialty Salad with Roll

Sides:      Baked Beans, Fresh Broccoli, Sliced Peaches
 
